
Which team are you
currently assigned to?

WebDev

If other specify

 

Your Details

Full Name
Caleb Lombard

+27680628679

E-mail
caleblombard58@gmail.com

Field of study
Multimedia

If other please specify

 

Your Skills

Task & Time
Management on
PlumBOS ERP

3

How do you feel about
this skill?

I could improve



Would you like to learn
more?

Yes

GitLab
4

How do you feel about
this skill?

I’m efficient at committing to gitlab, cloning, and adding time spent.

Would you like to learn
more?

No

HTML
4

How do you feel about
this skill?

I understand a good amount of HTML

Would you like to learn
more?

No

CSS
4

How do you feel about
this skill?

I’m efficient at this skill.

Would you like to learn
more?

No

PHP
2

How do you feel about
this skill?

I need more practice with PHP



Would you like to learn
more?

Yes

Javascript
3

How do you feel about
this skill?

I understand the basics of JS but need more strengthening

Would you like to learn
more?

Yes

Python
1

How do you feel about
this skill?

I haven’t used python before

Would you like to learn
more?

Yes

C++
1

How do you feel about
this skill?

Never used before

Would you like to learn
more?

No

Go (Golang)
1

How do you feel about
this skill?

Never used before



Would you like to learn
more?

No

MySQL
3

How do you feel about
this skill?

I have a basic understanding

Would you like to learn
more?

Yes

Joomla
3

How do you feel about
this skill?

I understand the basics

Would you like to learn
more?

Yes

Helix (Joomla Template)
eg. All the
devstart.co.za websites

3

How do you feel about
this skill?

I could improve my skills

Would you like to learn
more?

Yes

JoomlaArt T3 (Joomla
Template) eg API &
Office Place

2



How do you feel about
this skill?

I understand some of it

Would you like to learn
more?

Yes

SPpagebuilder (Joomla
Extension)

3

How do you feel about
this skill?

Efficient knowledge and practice

Would you like to learn
more?

Yes

RSform (Joomla
Extension)

3

How do you feel about
this skill?

Efficient knowledge and practice

Would you like to learn
more?

Yes

RSTicket (Joomla
Extension)

1

How do you feel about
this skill?

No practice and little knowledge

Would you like to learn
more?

Yes



VirtuMart (Joomla
Shopping Cart
Extension)

3

How do you feel about
this skill?

In the process of learning

Would you like to learn
more?

Yes

Akeeba (both backing
up & restoring websites)

1

How do you feel about
this skill?

Never done this before

Would you like to learn
more?

Yes

OSCampus (Joomla
Learner Management
Extension (LMS)
Extension)

1

How do you feel about
this skill?

Never used before

Would you like to learn
more?

Yes

DPCalendar (Joomla
Extension)

1

How do you feel about



this skill?
Never used before

Would you like to learn
more?

Yes

MicroSoft (MS) Excel
3

How do you feel about
this skill?

Used in High School so I have a decent understanding

Would you like to learn
more?

No

Libre Office (LO) Calc
1

How do you feel about
this skill?

Never used before

Would you like to learn
more?

Yes

Which are you presently
using at work?

MS Excel

Which do you prefer
using?

MS Excel

Justify / Explain your
choice

Haven’t used anything else

PhotoShop (PS)
4



How do you feel about
this skill?

I use PS at home for personal projects

Would you like to learn
more?

No

Gimp
1

How do you feel about
this skill?

Never used before

Would you like to learn
more?

Yes

Which are you presently
using at work?

Photoshop

Which do you prefer
using?

PhotoShop

Justify / Explain your
choice

I use this on my own device

Canva
3

How do you feel about
this skill?

I use this too

Would you like to learn
more?

No

Adobe Express
1



How do you feel about
this skill?

Never used

Would you like to learn
more?

Yes

Which are you presently
using at work?

Canva

Which do you prefer
using?

Canva

Justify / Explain your
choice

I prefer canva

Have you been
reviewing the training
provided on the
Plum.Systems LMS?

No, what is that?

Have you kept up to
date with all the
lessons?

Have you found these
lessons to be helpful?

Please elaborate why
you did not find these
lessons helpful?So that
we can improve them

What training would you
really like to have on
the Plum.System LMS?

Would you like a



permanent job with
Plum Systems?

No

Please justify why we
should give you a
permanent job with
Plum Systems

Why are you not sure?
Please explain

Are you prepared to
commit to working for
Plum for at least three
years if given a
permanent job?

Why not? Please justify
your reason

Date Submitted
2025-08-02 16:51:04

Submitter's IP Address
165.0.139.41

Submitter's Username
caleblombard

Submitter's User ID
1107

Language Code
en-GB

ID
1267

Why are you not up to
date with the lesson?



This area is for Administrative purposes only.
TeamLeads please use the "TeamLeadComents" field to make
comments about the intern.
     eg. "she is a hard worker that takes initiative and completes all her
tasks on time."

Managers: theset two fields are for Management only  to complete:

"ProspectiveEmployee" field:  Yes, No or Maybe

"SkillsTeam" field: Select which team or role wouldbest  fit this intern
if employed full time by Plum Systems.

Team Lead's Comments

Prospective Employee?

Which Team or Role to
assign if employed


